
 

Meeting Notice 
Pilesgrove Township Planning Board 

April 21, 2021 
7 p.m. 

 
The Pilesgrove Township Planning Board will hold its Regular Meeting on April 21, 2021 at 7 p.m. in 

the Public Works building behind the Municipal building, 1180 Route 40 East in Pilesgrove 
Township. This meeting will be in-person. It will not be available virtually. 

 
Indoor seating is limited due to the Governor’s COVID requirements for social distancing.   

The bay doors will remain open to allow for increased standing room, unless the weather is 
inclement.   

 
For meeting documents and updates, go to the Township website at https://pilesgrovenj.org 
If you have any questions please contact the Board Secretary, Rita Shade, at 856-275-7956. 


